Courtesy visit by Regional Director for the World Food Programme (WFP) for the

Eastern and Southern Africa Region (6 August 2025)

On 6 August 2025, Ambassador Asazuma received a courtesy visit from Mr. Eric Perdison,
Regional Director, WFP East and Southern Africa.

Mr. Perdison was accompanied by Ms. Naouar Labidi, Country Director, WFP Namibia and Mr. Sem
Mandela Uutoni, Head of Partnerships, WFP Namibia who all expressed gratitude to the
Government of Japan for its sustained support of WFP activities in Namibia. He further briefed
Ambassador Asazuma on the status of WFP in eastern and southern Africa.

Ambassador Asazuma thanked them for the courtesy call and reiterated the strategic intent of
the Government of Japan to help build the resilience of Namibian communities affected by
natural disaster.
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Ambassador Asazuma and Mr. Eric Perdison (Regional Director, WFP East and Southern Africa).

Ambassador Asazuma, Mr. Perdison and Ms. Naouar Labidi (Country Director, WFP Namibia).



